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ATTENTION ALL CONSUMERS 

 

Dear Emthanjeni Consumers 
 
Please take note that the due date for payment of accounts has 
passed. Consumers who have not yet paid their accounts are 
requested to do so urgently. 
 
Consumers are further advised that the municipality will commence 
with MASS BLOCKING of prepaid meters and DISCONNECTION 
of conventional meters where arrears balances are contained on 
accounts.  
 
The BLOCKING and DISCONNECTION process will commence 
on Monday, 10 October 2016. Thank you. 
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